
2020-2021 Board Members
The following officers and directors have been selected to serve on the Board of FIT.  They will 

serve for the two calendar years of 2020 and 2021.

for individual biographies and personal statements, click here or click on the "About" button at 
www.familyintegrity.org and then on staff.
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Did you Know that You can View all 11 Years of our Newsletters Online?

It is found under the "About" button on the main page. CLICK HERE 
or go to www.familyintegrity.org, click on "About" and then click on 
"Newsletters".  There are also several other things that you can see 
under the "About" button. If you click on "Graduations", you can see all 
of the places where we have operated and the corresponding numbers 
of graduations. "Staff" will show you our chief leaders and a little about 
them.

How to Include Everybody (or get them talking) 

Facilitating Tips - from John Ringleb

Have everyone read in order around the table, answering a question. They can pass. You can ask for 
volunteers. 
1. Never correct directly. You might use, 

"I never thought about it that way." Does 
someone else have a thought on this 
question? 

2. Ask lead-in questions. "Why might it be 
important to use this book? What might 
this (sentence, paragraph, chapter) be 
important? 

3. "How is that working for you?"
4. Feed off of their answers. Summarize. 

lf it produces other ideas, tell them. 
Maybe it gave them some, too. 

5. "Wow! I never thought of that!"  "Okay!" "Thanks!" "I'm learning a lot from you!" 
6. Bring back something you remembered in past meeting.
7. Long pause.  Ask the question again.
8. Boundaries first.        Confidentiality.        Trust.        Respect.        Don't let them share with 

you their breakout plans.

FIT Office Hours Set for 2020
Want to talk to a person in real time?  Our new office hours are 
Monday-Thursday 9 AM - 2 PM.  You can call us at 941.799.4975 
or leave a message.  But be patient.  We are a small office and there 
are times when we may have to be away for doctor's appointments, 
emergencies, or out on FIT business to mail packages, etc.

Merry ChristmasMerry Christmas Celebrate the birth of Christ 
by a renewed dedication 

to Him and His work

We are thankful for your 
part in the FIT Family

Giving Tuesday Fundraiser Results!Giving Tuesday Fundraiser Results!
One-Time: $1,540     Monthly: $35     Total: $1,575One-Time: $1,540     Monthly: $35     Total: $1,575

Thank You!

That kind voice you hear when you call the office is Betty Drawdy.  She has been with us 
for half a year and is a blessing to all.  Betty loves the FIT program and is always willing to 
assist you.  Here are a few of her insider perspectives about giving to our organization:

Volunteer Facilitators!!! Ask yourself, "What does my $35.00 annual dues do for me?"  The 
answer may surprise you!!  First of all, there are the free 
certificates for all our graduates. It costs us $5.00 per 
certificate to process, print, and mail them.  Then there are 
the sets of free books worth hundreds of dollars that we 
make available for your classes, just to name a few things.
What do your Donations do for FIT?  They keep this 
non profit organization running. Without the faithfulness 
of our donors, we could not exist. Donations of love 
makes it possible for our volunteers to go into the prisons, 
jails, and half way homes with all the supplies they need.  
The materials are powerful tools in teaching the lost, 
unloved, and those who have made terrible choices.

Betty Drawdy joins the office staff
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THE FIT PROGRAM IS BUILT 
ON GETTING THEM TO TALK
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http://www.100hour.org/newsletter.html
file:C:\Users\Donald\Documents\FIT%20DOCUMENTS\Photos\Board%20Members\Webstie\Betty.JPG

